




9th September 2024

Dear 6th Class Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

You are cordially invited to attend the Patrician Academy Information Evening on Thursday, 26th September at 5.30pm. Due to limited capacity, we ask that parents and their 6th class son only attend.
We look forward to welcoming you to the Academy. On the night you will meet our dedicated and committed staff and familiarise yourself with the extensive curriculum on offer to students in the Patrician Academy. Your choice of Post-Primary School, for your son, is a very important decision. We strive for academic excellence where every student is encouraged and facilitated to achieve his potential. We provide a caring environment for all students based on mutual respect
The Principals Address will be held in the Sports Hall at 5.30pm, followed by a tour of the school. There will be a separate address for parents interested in their son attending a Special Class, also at 5.30 pm in the SEN Suite.
Please note the following in relation to enrolment of your son(s) in the Patrician Academy for the academic year 2025-2026. On our website you will find the following: The Admissions Policy, the Admissions Notice, our Code of Behaviour, the Acceptable Usage Policy and a link to an online enrolment form (live on 1st October 2024). 
Please submit only one enrolment form, you will receive an email to confirm receipt of application. ALL applications must be received in school on or before 21st October 2023. Any application received on/after 22nd October will be deemed late.

The following dates are very important.
	1.
	The school will commence accepting applications for admission on  
	1st October 2024

	 2.
	The school will cease accepting applications for admission on  
	21st October 2024

	 3.
	Applicants will be notified in writing of the decision on their application by 
	1st November 2024

	 4.
	Applicants must confirm acceptance of an offer of admission by 
	15th November 2024



If you as a parent have any general queries please email: admin@patricianacademy.com

Yours sincerely,
 _______________________
Elaine O’ Regan
PRINCIPAL

